Dear CAPASUS members:
 
It is time to register for our annual CAPASUS conference and 40 year celebration.
 
Thanks to Todd and his brother Ben, this year we can start online registration. Because online registration will save CAPASUS time and resources, we strongly encourage you to do online registration. However, if you cannot do online registration we still provide forms (Attachment) or mail you the printed form for the paper registration. You can also find all the related documents at our web site: capasus.org.
 
Here are the three options, please read carefully.
 
1. Go online to register: http://www.goodbel.com/capasus

For the payment part, if you already have a PayPal account you must login to PayPal first and then choose your preferred payment method, depending on how you set up your PayPal. Please note that if you do not want to pay online, you can always register online and then send your check through the regular mail. If you have questions or problems with the online registration, please let our secretary Dr. Shoou-Yuh Chang know, his email is changje1@yahoo.com.
 
2. Print the registration form attachment (attached), complete it and mail back your check and completed registration form.
 
3. We will mail the registration package to all members on CAPASUS mailing list around June 10, complete it and mail back your check and completed registration form.

Please mail all your checks and completed paper registration to: Dr. Wan-Li Ho, 5741 Reps Trace, Norcross, GA 30071. Please also update your contact information when you do the registration. If you wish to update your photo, you can email that to Shoou-Yuh Chang (changje1@yahoo.com). 

Although you can do registration up to the conference date or even on-site registration, we encourage you do it early so that we can have the participant information for the meal and banquet. 
 
If we have your registration done through Option 1 or 2 before June 10, we can take your name off the mailing list for sending paper forms and documents and save our time and money. Therefore, we strongly encourage you do online registration or at least choose Option 2 as early as possible. To show our appreciation to those register early (by June 26), we are reducing registration fees from $40 to $30. After July 10, fees go up to $50.
 
Our VP Candidate Bio and paper registration form are attached.
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Thank you for your kind consideration and look forward to having you at CAPASUS annual conference and 40 year celebration.
 
All the best,

Wan-Li Ho, Ph.D.
2015 – 2016 CAPASUS President
Russian & East Asian Languages and Cultures
Emory University, USA

